Lisa Ritenour

From: Robert Fit6 <rtfuto95@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 7:57 AM
To: Robert F(it6

Subject: Hello from Hungary

Dear Prayer partners,

| hope my letter finds you doing well. | wish | could tell you that Spring has finally arrived and the birds are chirping, but
it hasn't. Itis still cold in Hungary.

First off | would like to thank you for all of your prayers on our behalf!! God continues to build His church and is faithful
to us everyday. | just wanted to kick out a few prayer requests and ask you to please pray with us for a couple of
important items.

This weekend we will have our annual membership class for those interested in becoming members. It looks like around
25 people have signed up. Friday night will be a time of introductions and getting to know each other better and the
class will be all day Saturday. We are grateful to the Lord for all that He is doing among us. Please pray for the Lord's
presence and that He would give us unity and vision for His church in Budapest.

Please continue to pray for the youth group as we are preparing to host an outreach this summer and we will invite high
school students from all over to Budapest to join us for a week long camp in our ministry center. Please pray for us
as we are diligently preparing for this outreach that will be held the last week of July.

We will be heading back to St. Louis as a family for the first time in five years. We are scheduled to get back around

the 2nd of June and stay through the middle of July. We look forward to seeing many of you and to be able to

share with you pictures and stories from the church plant. Many of you will hardly recognize Hajni and Csenge since they
have changed so much since the last time we were home.

Please pray for all of the preparations necessary to leave the church plant for 8 weeks, and for all the preparations to go
back to the States. If you would like to set up a time for us to come and visit, please let us know when would be a good
time! We look forward to seeing you all again soon !!

Krisztusban, with lots of love,

Rob for the family



